
  
          

Forman, North Dakota 
          June 25, 2020 

The Sargent County Board of Commissioners reconvened at 8:10 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Room of 
the Sargent County Courthouse with the following commissioners present:  Bill Anderson, Lyle Bopp, 
Richard Ruch and Jerry Waswick.  Absent was Jason Arth.  Also present was Pam Maloney, County 
Auditor. 

Chairman Waswick called the meeting to order. 

Commission reviewed departmental budgets for 2021. 

Motion to budget for a 2% cola for all employees, but to forego the 1% retirement increase for 2021.  
(Bopp/Anderson)  Discussion followed.  Upon roll call vote:  Yes – Bopp.  No – Anderson, Ruch and 
Waswick.  Motion failed. 

For calculation purposes, the commission advised the auditor to plan for a 2% cola increase for all 
employees, and a 1% increase in the county’s share of retirement for 2021. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 

              
        JERRY WASWICK – CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST: 

     __________ 
PAM MALONEY– COUNTYAUDITOR


